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MOHAMED IBN CHAMBAS WELCOMES THE DECISION TAKEN BY THE GOVERNMENT AND 
OPPOSITION PARTIES TO REVISE THE ELECTORAL CODE IN NIGER 

 
 
 
Dakar, 09 October 2018 - The Special Representative of the Secretary-General and Head of the 
United Nations Office for West Africa and the Sahel (UNOWAS), Mohamed Ibn Chambas, welcomes 
the decision taken by the Government and opposition parties in Niger to revise the electoral code 
within the National Committee for Political Dialogue (CNDP). 
 
"This agreement between all political actors members of the CNDP is a major step forward in 
consolidating the political dialogue in Niger," said Mohamed Ibn Chambas. 
 
Dialogue is the only way to resolve the outstanding issues. The Special Representative of the 
Secretary-General for West Africa and the Sahel encourages all stakeholders to mobilize to 
strengthen this positive dynamic in order to reach a settlement of their dispute over the electoral 
code that will allow the people of Niger to vote in the next elections in peace and serenity.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Communication and Public Information Office 
Kouider Zerrouk, Office Chief – (+221) 33 869 85 60 / 77 332 49 28 – zerrouk@un.org 
Angelita Mendy Diop, Public Information Officer – (+221) 33 869 85 47 / 77 450 61 81 – mendya@un.org 
Cheikh A. Bamba Seye, Webmaster – Community Manager – (+221) 33 869 85 26 / 76 477 35 53 – seyec@un.org 

unowas.unmissions.org 

facebook.com/UNOWAS 

twitter.com/UN_UNOWAS 

Ngor, route de la plage – PO Box 23 851, Dakar Ponty (Sénégal) 

 

 
 
 

 

mailto:zerrouk@un.org
mailto:mendya@un.org
mailto:seyec@un.org

